New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico

March 31, 1958 }

Mre Le O Sp‘ﬂr

Pan American Petroleum Co.
Box 487

Maratngton, New Mexico

Re: Request for exception to annual deliveradbility
testing prodedure, L.V. Hamner "B" #l
Blanco Mesaverde Field
Dear Sir:

Permisaion {s hereby granted for the testing of the cdove-named well
ae set out in your letter of March 26, 1958,

It ts understood that the well will be flowed through both caeing
and tuding during the flow peried. It ie aleo understood that any
sriction calculations made will be made accordingly.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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